
 
N J  F R I E N D S  O F  C L E A R W A T E R  

 

C I R C L E  O F  S O N G  
 
 

Please join our Monthly Sing-Along 
 

AT OUR BEAUTIFUL LOCATION IN BELMAR: 
 
 

TURNSTILE  COFFEE  BAR 
 

1607 Highway 71, Belmar, NJ 07719 
Seven safe blocks from Belmar Train Station.  Handicap-accessible. 

 

Thursday, July 19, 2012, 6:30-8:30 pm and 
every Third Thursday, except in August (come any time) 

 
 
 
 

DIRECTIONS: 
 

Parkway:  Ex.98 = Rte. 138 East to end – north on Rte. 35 – right at 1st light 
= Belmar Blvd. – right at 1st light = Rte. 71 – look on right 
 

Route 35 South:  Cross bridge into Belmar – take 4th left (at Windmill/  
Dairy Queen), cross 16th Ave. = Belmar Blvd. – look on right 
 

Main Street So. (Train Station):  Right on 16th Ave.=Belmar Blvd. – left on Rte. 71 – look right  (ab. 7 blocks from Train St.). 
 

As usual, we will have a Featured Leader-Performer.  Ingrid Heldt and Isis Ra, the organizers, will also 
participate, and so can you.  More than during our NJ Friends of Clearwater Festival, there will be 
opportunities for audience members to take a turn or two or three to play – or to sing along – please 
bring your instrument.  But if you wish, just come and listen. 
 

We encourage songs about the environment and sing-along songs, but you can do or request others. 
 

The suggested donation of $3-$7 is still split between NJ Friends of Clearwater and Pastor Sony’s work 
on behalf of the homeless and the hungry in Asbury Park. 

 
 

Our Featured Leader-Performer for July 19 will be Tommy and Abby Anton 
 
 

Tommy and Abby Anton empower audiences with 
their unique style of mystical folk-pop.  Tommy’s solo CD has 
enjoyed nation-wide airplay, and the duo’s live performances, 
with Abby on keyboards and backing vocals, are captivating.  
At home, on the Jersey Shore, the Antons are well known for 
their raw food lifestyle.  They are often seen in the area with 
their bicycle trailer rigs, musical instruments in tow.  After their 
recent tour of the Southwest, their new CD is due out next year.  
Please check www.TommyAnton.com  for more info. 

 

Please check www.ingridmusic.com under Circle of Song or www.MCClearwater.org under 
Links/Circle of Song for any potential changes to planned events or call 732-869-9276.   
 

We WILL NOT HAVE OUR MONTHLY CIRCLE IN AUGUST.                         INSTEAD:  

PLEASE COME TO OUR ANNUAL FESTIVAL, Sunset Park, ASBURY PARK, on AUGUST 11. 


